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Mail : ( 6 )  

Upper Primary Note 

Date : 19/9/2024 

Subject: Back to school Important Note 

Dear Parents, 

      We are thrilled to welcome you and your children back to school for the new 

academic year! We hope this year is filled with exciting learning experiences and 

growth for your child. 

To ensure a smooth transition and a successful school year, we have outlined our daily 

routine for the first week of school below: 

1- Arrival Time:  

School Gate no. Time 

Co-School Gate 5 7:30 am 

Girls School Gate 2 7:30 am 

2- Dismissal Time: 

School Gate no. Time 

Co-School Gate 3 1:00 pm (in classes) 

Girls School Gate 2 1:00 pm 

*Please note:  

1-Students are expected to come wearing complete School uniform. 

2-Showing gate card to the teacher in class is a must so please if you didn’t receive  

    your son/ daughter’s gate card, you can receive it from the school library from  

    7:30-8:30 am.  
3-We encourage you to stay updated on school events and announcements through 

our school website & face book page. . 

We look forward to a wonderful year of learning and growth together! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary Headmistress 


